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To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment # THREE (3) 
 RFP #2022-2000-5099 
 Substance Use Disorder Preventative Svcs & MAT Program 
  
 
This amendment is issued to provide Q & A’s. 
 
 Q - Can you specify what facilities are ACA accredited and what facilities are NCCHC 
accredited? 

A - We are not ACA or NCCHC accredited but strive to meet the NCCHC 
standards. 

Q - Is your Healthcare contracted out?  Medical, Behavioral Health (MH and SUD)? 

A - The department has many healthcare contracts for different services but we 
do have in house medical staff as well. 

 
Q - What percent of the overall DOC budget is for healthcare? 
 

A – Unknown at this time. 

 
Q - The RFP checklist asks for a “Litigation and Investigation History Statement” but 
there is no other mention of this statement elsewhere in the RFP. Will this statement be 
needed? What information would be needed in this statement? 

 
A - Please remove or strike through this line on the Checklist. Not required. 
 

Q - Section 3.03 of the RFP says, “The length of the contract will be from the date of 
award, approximately April 25, 2022. to June 30, 2022, with optional renewal up to 
February 23, 2023, at the sole discretion of the State.” What work is expected to be 
completed by June 30, 2022?  
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A – Yes, the state will be issuing the contract for the period of April 2022 through 
Feb 2023. 

Q - Can you confirm that the State intends for the scope of work on this project to take 
place through February 23, 2023? 

A – Yes. 

Q - Would the extension from June 30, 2022, through February 23, 2023, be on a 
month-to-month basis? 

A – No. 

Q - Are there any optional renewals after February 23, 2023? 

A – No not at this time but the state can do a month to month if needed at 
the states discretion.  

End of Amendment 3 

Sincerely, 

Gary Bailey 
Procurement Specialist 5 




